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CLERK’S ALERT 

Chief Civil Calendar Day and Location Changes  

Chief Civil calendar days and location will change effective January 20, 2014.  The 
calendars will move to Thursday and Friday afternoons and the new location is E863.  
Note for Motion forms have been updated and are available on the Clerk’s and Court’s 
websites.   
 
Any cases currently noted to the Tuesday and Wednesday calendar days will be 
accommodated by the court. 
 
There is no change to Kent Chief Civil calendars. 


